
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 2/18/2015 2:58:46 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Please Oppose Any Threat to Our Second Amendment Rights

Title: 
First Name: James
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Fouche
Suffix: 
Street Address: 1045 Oak Branch Ln
Street Address 2: 
City: Elgin
State: SC
Zip: 29045
Phone: 8034384358

Email: madmouse1982@yahoo.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
James Fouche
1045 oakbranch ln
elgin, SC 29045

February 18, 2015
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Dear Governor Haley,

The m855 ammo has been used for target 
and sport shooting for years without any problems. The fact that the BATF just now wants to call 
it armor piercing Is one of the silliest things I have heard of in a while. The m855 ammo is not 
classified armor piercing by anyone other then the BATF. The United States military 5.56 armor 
piercing rounds have a painted black tip to signify that they are armor piercing.
Whereas the m855 is a green tip. If the United States military doesn't consider it armor piercing 
why would the BATF ?

Sincerely,
James Fouche


